
 

 

Adoption of the 2021 Budget 

Property tax freeze for Pincourt 

 

Pincourt, December 16, 2020 – At the special council meeting on Tuesday, December 15, 2020, the 

Town of Pincourt presented the budget for the year 2021 worth over $24,000,000.  

 

Elected officials are proud to announce a property tax freeze for 2021 which they hope will give a hand 

to Pincourt households, given the current situation with the COVID-19 pandemic. There will only be a 

slight increase of taxes of $31 for the average home (water, sewer, garbage). As a result, Town Council 

has tabled a responsible budget that will allow the Town's investment activities to continue. 

 

Three-year plan (2021-2023) 

The three-year capital investment program totals more than $39 million. As in recent years, the focus will 

be on ensuring the sustainability of municipal infrastructure, while monitoring the Town's debt levels. The 

construction of the Olympic pool chalet in 2020, as well as the construction of the municipal garage and 

the expansion of the fire station, are part of this investment. 

 

"Town Council has taken into consideration the particular year we are ending. This budget considers the 

financial challenges faced by citizens and businesses in the face of the pandemic. I would like to 

acknowledge the collaboration of managers in each department in achieving the final outcome," said 

Pincourt Mayor Yvan Cardinal. 

 

The Municipal Council of the Town of Pincourt wishes Pincourt residents, on its behalf and on behalf of 

all Town employees, a very happy holiday season! 

 

The detailed budget will be available as of December 16, on the City's website in the Finances and 

Taxes section, under Budget and Financial Report. The tax bill will be sent to citizens in January. 
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